
0
energy

October 22, 2007

	

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Ms . Colleen M . Dale
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison, Suite 220
Jefferson City, MO 65101

RE : YG-2008-0243

Dear Ms. Dale :

Atmos Energy Corporation submitted the 2"d Revised Sheet No. 44 on October 16,
2007.

After discussion with Staff, it was discovered that the decrease percentage for the
Southeast area (Neelyville) should have been (19 .84%) NOT (19 .87%) as detailed in
the letter dated October 16, 2007 .

We apologize for any confusion this may have caused the Staff in their review .

Please address any correspondence to my attention at Atmos Energy Corporation,
5430 LBJ Freeway, Suite 600, Dallas, TX 75240-2601 . If you have any questions,
please feel free to contact me at (972) 855-3115 .

Judy D-unlap
Rate Analyst, Rate Administration
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